
BevMo progressing with plans
for S. Tahoe

The  building  on  the  left
will come down and a BevMo
will be built; while on the
right a shoe store is slated
to go in adjacent to T.J.
Maxx. Photo/LTN

BevMo, which plans to open later this year in South Lake
Tahoe, is getting ready to tear down the existing building at
the Y.

There will be a public hearing on the proposal on March 13 at
3pm  at  Lake  Tahoe  Airport.  This  will  before  the  city’s
Planning  Commission  and  a  Tahoe  Regional  Planning  Agency
hearing officer.

The  plan  is  to  demolish  the  existing  9,972  square  foot
building to the left of the T.J. Maxx store. It would be
replaced  with  a  10,000  square  foot  building.  While  more
commercial floor area will be built, overall coverage will be
reduced.
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